
 

 

 

A DDE NDUM NO. 0 2 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
 

Bid No. 026-21  
New Scoreboard/Video Message Board for City Stadium 

 
 
The following information has been provided by the Purchasing Manager, Dee Dee Brandt.  The question is 
from a potential bidder: 
 
 
 
QUESTION: 

1.  I noticed the pixel pitch listed is 300x650, could it be that it should be 

something else? 

 

ANSWER:  

1.  Yes, checked with source,  Pixel pitch should be 300x750.  
Please consider the change in making your response. 

 

 

 
 

  
 

Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.2 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 

 

 

Acknowledged: 
 
 

         Company 
 
 

          By 

 

 

 

 

 

  

City of Fairhope 

Purchasing Manager  

  Dee Dee Brandt 

  deedeeb@fairhopeal.gov 

 

Posted: 5-14-21 
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